
K-12 Student Reporting

When you were in school, were you asked to memorize 
information and repeat it on a test, only to forget it soon after? 
We now know learning is not just memorizing – it’s being able to 
use what we know and apply it in real-world settings. 
Universities, colleges, and employers today care more about 
how students think than how many facts they can repeat.
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That’s why students will receive marks on a four-
point scale from Kindergarten to Grade 9. Students 
in Grades 10-12 will still receive a letter grade and 
percentage to support their entry into post-
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For more information:

What is consistent? What is evolving?

5 reporting events (3 written and 2 informal 
reports, such as parent/caregiver-teacher 
conferences)

Inclusion of the graduation status update at 
grades 10-12 on the end of year report card

Letter grades and percentages at grades 10-12
The consistent use of the Provincial Proficiency 
Scale by all districts at grades K-9
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